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2rd August, 2017
Dear Parents,
The School Athletics Carnival will be held in the coming weeks and will be split over two days.

The Year 3-6 students will compete in the jumps and throws on Wednesday 9t August. This
will take place on the school grounds and at the Waroona Football Oval. The students are
required to wear their sports uniform on the day, with their faction t-shirts.

Approximate times for Field Events

8:35-9:00: SetUp

9.00 - 10.35: Year 6 Long Jump, Triple Jump and Throws
11.00 - 11.45: Year 4 Long Jump and Throws

12:00- 1:00: Year 3 Long Jump and Throws

1:45 - 3:00: Year 5 Long jump, Triple Jump and Throws

Track events and team games will be held at the Waroona Football Oval on Thursday 17t
August starting at 9.00am. Children must wear their faction t-shirt with their sport uniform.
The children will need to bring snacks/lunch and plenty of drinks.

If you would like to take your child/ren home at the conclusion of the carnival, please

see his/her class teacher at the end of the carnival to sign them out. If you give permission for
your child/ren to leave from the carnival with another adult, you are required to provide a
written note to the class teacher prior to the day. In addition, the person responsible for
taking your child will also need to see the classroom teacher at the end of the carnival to sign
them out.

Kindy students may be signed out with Mrs Fuller after their events, however, if you are
staying at the carnival, s/he must remain under parent supervision at all times and will not be
permitted to return to the faction bays.

As always, we require parent help to ensure smooth running of the carnival. If you are
available to help with the jumps and throws on Wednesday 9t August please let me know. 1
would be very grateful if you could complete the note attached below and send it back to me
by Monday 7t August.

Kind regards,

Jenny Gorman
Physical Education Teacher

[ am available to help with the jumps and throws events on Wednesday 9t August.
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